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HCC announces additional candidate for president
(KNZA)--An additional candidate will be interviewed for the position of president
of Highland Community College.

According to a press release from the College, Deborah Fox of 
Independence,Kansas  will be interviewed Friday, March 1 by the Presidential
Screening Committee as well as HCC Board of Trustees.

Fox currently serves as Director of Business Operations & Management for USD
446 in Independence, and previously served at Highland College as the Vice
President of Finance & Operations.

Two other candidates were interviewed for the position this week.  They include
Brett Campbell, of Tulsa, Oklahoma and Timothy Taylor, of Clarkston, Michigan.

Another candidate, George McNulty, of Colby, Kansas has withdrawn from the
search.

Current college President David Reist is retiring effective June 30 of this year
after 38 years with the college.  
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